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ATTENTION 
PLEASANTDALE 

MOMS OF CURRENT 
FIRST-GRADE GIRLS…

Would your daughter like 
to be a Girl Scout Daisy? 

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO
 MAKE THAT HAPPEN!

We are in need of one more mom to volunteer to 
co-lead Pleasantdale’s 1st-grade Daisy Troop 55441. 

One mom has stepped up to be the Troop leader. 
However, the Girl Scout Troop cannot meet 

unless there are two moms registered 
to co-lead the Troop.

Being a Girl Scout Troop mom is 
truly fun and rewarding!  

For more information, please contact 
Tanya Southfi eld at 773.592.1772 or email her at 

tanya.southfi eld@gmail.com


